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Dear Parents and Carers, 

PTA news 

 
A week today is KS2 movie night and we will be showing ‘Toy 

Story 4’ (certificate PG). KS2 parents will have had an email 

containing the Google form and all the information needed to 

sign up. Please make sure all forms are sent and payments 

made by Tuesday, 5th November. (Reception and KS1 children 

can look forward to their own movie night in the spring term!) 

Our Christmas Fayre is just five weeks tomorrow and we are 

already getting excited. This is an event for everyone – the 

whole community is welcome to come and enjoy getting 

festive, so please spread the word. We also need helpers for 

setup and running stalls. So, if you can spare an hour on 

Saturday, 7th December, please email us  fhpspta@gmail.com. 

Diary dates: 

 Friday, 8th November: KS2 movie night (R+KS1 will be 

in Spring term) 

 Saturday, 7th December: Christmas Fayre, 2–4 pm 

 Christmas present rooms: Monday 16th and Tuesday 

17th December, over lunchtime 

 
Christmas Card Competition 

A reminder that once again we have been asked by the 

Holiday Inn at Huntingdon Racecourse to take part in their 

Christmas Card competition. You may remember that the 

prizes were epic last year. The winner will receive a sackload 

of tailor made goodies and their design used as the official 

Holiday Inn at Huntingdon Racecourse Christmas card. 

Children can let their imaginations free with this one. Please 

get your entries to Mrs Worth by Monday 11th November, 

they need to be 2D and on A4 paper. Other than that go wild, 

the more creative the better.  

Parent Workshops 

Our lovely Early Intervention Family Worker, Jane Rogers will 

be running her last drop in and workshops this term. The date 

for this is: 

13th November @ 9am – Self esteem coffee drop in no pre-
sign up needed 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Volunteers needed 
 
If you or a family member have any time to help us sort 
through a large pile of books in the library into those to keep 
and those to ‘repurpose’ please could you let Mrs Worth 
know? It would probably take two people an hour to sort out. 
We would be most grateful and could make sure you have a 
nice cup of tea to help you work.   
 

Governors 

You will by now have had your ballot paper for the parent 

governor election, one per household. Please bring into 

school and post into the ‘Ballot Box’ on the desk in the 

Entrance. Votes need to be in by 14th November.  

Poppy Appeal 

Again this year we will be supporting The Royal British 
Legion Poppy Appeal and collecting donations for poppies 
next week - any donations welcome! 

Along with poppies we have some Royal British Legion 
stationery items for the children to also purchase.  Please 
can children bring in the correct money (ie. 50p or £1 for 
selected items such as reflectors, wristbands, zip pulls and 
snap bands). 

Other date reminders 

5th Nov - Menu for Bonfire night S:\Office Share\Lunchtime 

Co\Bonfire 051119 - Fenstanton.pdf 

8th Nov – Flu Immunisation day for all children whose parents 

consented by the deadline of 1st Nov – see attached 

And finally…. 

Have a wonderful weekend with your families,  

Kind regards, 

Claire Worth 

Headteacher 
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